
Notice Regarding ILS’s June 11, 2021 Board Meeting: 
 
Due to the ongoing safety protocols necessitating by the current public health crisis, the June 
11, 2021, 10:00 am ILS Board meeting will be conducted virtually via WebEx, recorded, and 
subsequently posted on ILS’ website for public viewing. Those interested in attending can 
obtain instructions for the WebEx meeting by emailing Jami Blair, Assistant Counsel, at 
jami.blair@ils.ny.gov.       
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